HANCOCK FOOTBALL
TICKET SALE AND ADMISSION POLICY - 2020

Each opponent will be contacted by Hancock’s AD before you play Hancock in Hancock. Hancock will charge $5.00 per ticket for:
1. Hancock will send 80 tickets to the visiting school for them to sell as they seem best fit.
2. Visiting school will tell Hancock’s AD by noon on the day before the game how many tickets were sold.

3. Once Hancock knows the number of tickets from (1) an invoice will be sent to your school's AD as to the amount your school is
responsible for.

4. Hancock’s AD will also need to know how many “passes” will be needed for your camera person(s), stats people, medical people, and
coaches that will not be arriving at the same time as your player bus. If you are bringing cheerleaders, you need to send a list of their names
and who the cheer coach is. Our gate will have a “pass” list when they arrive.

There are tickets reserved for the team’s families. Detailed information on this will be sent out to all football player families. Any tickets not

claimed by the team will become available for students and then the staff/community.

Tickets will go on sale to the Hancock 7-12" grade student body on Monday morning of a Friday game at 8 am. All tickets are $5.00. Two (2)

tickets per student and must be paid at time of purchase.

Students can purchase tickets at the following times in Mr. C’s office:
1. Before school (8:00-8:20)

2. During lunch (12:00-12:40)

3. After school (3:15-3:45)

STUDENTS MAY NOT PURCHASE TICKETS DURING CLASS HOURS OR IN BETWEEN CLASSES.

The remaining tickets left will go on sale starting at 8:00 am Wednesday of that week to all other students, staff and community members.

Those interested in purchasing must stop in the office to get your ticket/tickets (up to 2 tickets). NO CALL INS TO HOLD TICKETS!
All tickets sold will cost $5.00.

All tickets sold to stafffcommunity members can be purchased in the office. Office is open from 7:30-4:00 daily.

NO CALL INS TO HOLD TICKETS!

No money exchange at the gate.

YOU MUST HAVE A TICKET AT THE GATE IN ORDER TO GET INTO THE STADIUM. IF YOU DO NOT HAVE A TICKET WITH YOU, IN

HAND, YOU WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO ENTER.
Family groups will be allowed to sit together.

Non family group fans must maintain social distance at the event.

No concessions will be available.
No tailgating on school property prior to the game.

At no time (pregame, during game, or postgame) are fans allowed to enter the bench or playing area. In case of an injury and you are needed,;

you will be contacted by the site supervisor. Only school authorized personnel are allowed to be in team bench area.
In case of inclement weather and shelter is needed your shelter location will be announced.
The facility does not open for the public until 1 hour to kickoff.

Face coverings are recommended.



